The Forward Planning Officer. 11th, January 2021.
Scottish Borders Council,

Council Headquarters,

Newtown St. Boswells,

Melrose TD6 0SA.

Dear Planning Officer,

The proposed housing development at Netherbarns opposite Abbotsford.

Please may I have the reference number of the plans.

I understand that this is to be on the same site which the Reporter refused permission
for building, a while ago.

Does the ruling by the Reporter last for a set time, if yes, then for how many years ?
I would be grateful to know on what date does it run out ?

I wish to object to this development.

It will lead to further traffic exiting on to the already busy A7 as the Boleside road
running along the north bank of the river Tweed would not be an option.

I am also concerned that The Natural Heritage will be affecled and also that The Built
Heritage will be compromised.

Please register my objection.,

Thank you, I look forward to your reply.

Yours sincerely




